
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

New Club Launch – Net Busters 
 

We are delighted to launch our new Football Academy, set to run on Fridays from January 
2022. This will provide children of all ages with a positive football experience.   

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
Net Busters will operate across 3 different age ranges, run by professional football coaches 

(including a former Premier League player) and supported by Oswald Road staff. Net Busters 
will provide a pathway from fundamental skill-based learning (Little Kickerz) to fun, competitive 
football league structures (Shooting Starz and Pro-playerz). 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 



 

 

Little Kickerz – Years 1 & 2: 

This age group will be based around fundamentals and fun, football-themed games. The 
children will build up their confidence and learn new skills whilst having fun playing football. 
  

Shooting Starz (Years 3 & 4) and Pro-playerz (Years 5 & 6): 
These sessions will be more competitive, formed around a league structure which will reset 
every half term. Players will be put into 4/5 a-side teams and the children will compete in 

weekly fixtures.  
 
Rewards: 

There will be trophies for the winning teams to keep until the following term. Medals will be 
handed out for Most Valuable Player, Most Improved Player and for children showing great 
attitude and respecting their teammates. We can’t wait to get this club started! 

 
Booking details: 

 
Session times: Friday’s 3.30 pm – 4.30pm 
 

Locations: 
Year 1/2 Litter Kickerz -30 children (Big Hall)  
Year 3/4 Shooting Starz -30 children (Outdoor pitches) 

Year 5/6 Pro-playerz - 30 children (Outdoor pitches)  
 
Pricing:   

 
£88 per term. Payments can be split into 4 installments via Parent Pay. 
 

An optional Net Busters goody bag can be purchased for £10, including; Net Busters draw 
string bag, water bottle and sports top. 
 

Places are limited to 30 children per age group. Bookings will open on Thursday 9th 
December at 8.00am via a Google Form. Places will be allocated on a first come, first serve 
basis. Once the clubs are full, a waiting list will be created for the following term for 

any children who did not get a place this time round. When the club re-opens again for the new 
term, priority will be given to people on the waiting list.  

 
We look forward to welcoming you to our new football academy!  


